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FACEBOOK CBSE COLLABORATION 
 

Dear Parents (PRE NUR – GRADE XII), 
 

Greetings! 
 

As we are aware that Meta (formerly Facebook) is expanding its partnership with 

the Central Board of Secondary Education (CBSE) to provide a curriculum on digital 

safety and online well-being and augmented reality (AR) for over ten million 

students and one million educators in the country over the next three years. 

Additionally, in line with the government's vision of universalising education, Meta 

and CBSE will democratise the high school curriculum by allowing students access 

to quality educational content online through modules which would be made 

available on CBSE's website. 
 

We feel proud to share with you that our school is selected as a pilot to showcase 

CBSE - Facebook collaboration for STEM learning. They have released the official 

video of the shoot that was done in the school campus. We would like you to watch 

and share the same among your groups. Please find below the link: - 

https://youtu.be/vQiNEdOmDh0 
 

Complete two-hour video is available in the link below: - 
https://www.facebook.com/events/408972381014515/ 
 

Looking forward for your contribution in spreading the news around as it’s a huge 
platform for our school to implement AR in education and prepare our kids for the 
future.  
 

‘VIVA RIDGEVALLEY’ 
 

Warm Regards  
Ms. Nidhi Tewari  
Principal 

https://youtu.be/vQiNEdOmDh0
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